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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Newsletter No 6 -   14th  October, 2016 
 
A very big thank you for all your generosity with your donations for the Macmillan Afternoon Tea and the Harvest Mass. 
Year 3 were superb hosts and organised the event so well – thank you to them! 
The event raised £270. 
We also celebrated St Wilfrid’s Day and all children got a cake too. The winners of the raffle were 1st place-Aaron Jones-pink roses cake, 2nd 
place-Samaira-chocolate cake and 3rd place-Michelle-loaf cake. 
 
Harvest Mass 
The Harvest Mass today reminded the children of how lucky we are to have enough food and also recognised the wonderful work that many 
people do to get the food to our table. 
The donated food has been given to Sister Margaret who works at the cathedral.  Sister Margaret and her team are distributing the food to the 
homeless of Birmingham and the many refugees who have had to flee their countries because of war or violence.  
These events just go to show how the Mission Statement of our school of ‘loving, caring, sharing and showing respect to all’ works in practice. 
 
Sacramental Preparation Mass – Sunday 16th October, 2016 
The presentation mass for all children receiving the sacraments will take place in the school hall at 9am on 16th October, 2016.   
During the mass the children will be presented to the parish and parishioners asked to pray for them during the forthcoming year. 
 
Open Day for Parents of prospective Reception children for September 2017 – Tuesday 18th October, 2016 
This opportunity to meet with me, hear about the school and view the classrooms, will take place at 9.15 am and 2.15 pm.  Parents should select 
one of these times. 
If you know of other parents who might be looking for a school place in September 2017 then please tell them about it. 
 
Parent Consultations 
These will take place on Wednesday 2nd November from 3.45 pm until 7.30 pm for Nursery to Year 6. 
There will be an additional afternoon – 1 pm – 3.30 pm for Nursery and Reception on Thursday 3rd November, 2016. This year we are using 
an online booking system for appointments through e-Schools.  
Next week your child will come home with an envelope containing your new login for e-Schools and instructions on how to book your 
appointment .This will supersede any other passwords you may previously have had.   You will also need this password to access your child’s 
class page. 
You will be able to select a time to suit you but please do book early as times are on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. You will be able to book 
your appointments from Wednesday 19th October until Sunday 30th October, 2016.  (Please note that you can access e-Schools on other 
devices as well as a computer ie  iPad, tablet, smartphones). 
We do hope you find this process of benefit.  
Please contact the school office if you do have any queries. 
 
 
Emergency Contact Forms 
Each year we ask you to update your emergency contact details.  It is most important that all details are up to date, especially mobile phone 
numbers, in case we need to contact you regarding your child in the event of any occurences eg accidents or if your child is unwell.  Please do not 
name any emergency contact on the form who live a distance away and would be unable to collect your child in the event of an emergency.  
Please could you return the completed form to school by Friday 4th November.  (If you have a child currently in Reception or Nursery, you do not 
need to complete this form as we will already have an up to date form from you).  Thank you.   



 

     

                                                                                         

 
 
Behaviour Awards 
Green Badges: Isabelle Murray, Christiana Orgbemi, Harrison Phillips, Narciz Paun, Lilyrae Hall, Scott Saa, Micah Smith, Shanessa Pendley, 
Mikaeel Afridi, Kimberley Denston, Dajhann Williams, Ayesha Jabeen, Ruby Pernell, Megan Cleaver, Ellis Platt, Kye Danaher-Kesto, Leo 
Goodchild, Temi Pemberton, Jake Baker, Mason Evans, Lewis O’Leary 
 
STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK 
 
Nursery Lottie  Swallow, Ismah Naveed 
Reception AP Makaulay Barnett 
Reception KP Zayd Khan 
Year 1R Lucas Buckley, Katy Kukonki 
Year 1T Scott Saa, Harrison Phillips 
Year 2M Beka Mude 
Year 2R Leeson McDonald 
Year 3H Whole class 
Year 3M Whole class 
Year 4B Raees Zahid 
Year 4D Muhammad Hashim 
Year 5D Najim Amir, Jake Baker 
Year 6T Shanel McKenzie, Lida Sharifi 
WISE OWL AWARD Elijah Bailey-Fletcher 
MUSIC AWARD Maya Khan 
SPORTS AWARD Y1 classes 
Well done everyone! 
 
 
 
Period – 3rd October, 2016 – 7th October, 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Teacher Day 
School will be closed for a Teacher Day on Friday 21st October, 2016. 
 
Prayers 
Please pray for Lilyrae’s (Y1) nan who is currently undergoing hospital treatment.  Please keep her in your prayers. 
 
Enjoy the weekend 
 
 
 
R Baker and staff 
 
 

Group % Attend 

Reception AP 94.3% 
Reception KP 92.3% 
Year 1R 95.6% 
Year 1T 98.6% 
Year 2M 96.6% 
Year 2R 91.3% 
Year 3H 99.6% 
Year 3M 92.4% 
Year 4B 97% 
Year 4D 95% 
Year 5D 93.9% 
Year 6T 99% 


